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I strongly oppose SB 210 that would make mail-in voting no longer available for 

Oregonians.  

 

Voting from home and mailing in my ballot has provided an incredible opportunity for 

many Oregonians that would otherwise not be able to attend in person voting 

because of work, disability, family, transportation and so many other reasons.  

 

For me personally, with my young children and a busy life schedule it would be a 

huge burden having to wait in long lines simply to fulfill my right and duty to vote.  

I have often praised mail-in voting for the opportunity given to me and others to sit at 

my desk with my voting pamphlet and carefully evaluate the candidates and 

measures proposed.  

Oregon has the advantage of great voter turn-out because of mail-in voting, removing 

this option would be a terrible mistake.  In addition there is no proof whatsoever that 

mail-in voting has been affected by fraud.  

 

I urge you to vote against SB 210 that would makes in-person voting on the date of 

an election the standard method for conducting an election. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Giulia Longo 


